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PALM BEACH COUNTY, FLORIDA
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) NO. PB 20-7
AIRPORT ON-DEMAND GROUND TRANSPORTATION SERVICES AGREEMENT 
AT THE PALM BEACH INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

Palm Beach County, the operator of the Palm Beach International Airport, is seeking qualified firms to respond to a Request for Proposals (RFP) for Airport On- Demand Ground Transportation Services Agreement. 

The proposal documents will be available on or about June 9, 2020.  There will be a pre-proposal conference on June 10, 2020 and proposals will be due on June 23 30, 2020, unless otherwise noted in the proposal package or a subsequent amendment. 

After the issuance date, the RFP will be available online through the County’s Vendor Self Service Website; a link to the website can be found at http://www.pbia.org under “Airport Business” or by contacting:

		Rebecca Reed 
		Department of Airports
846 Palm Beach International Airport
		West Palm Beach, FL 33406-1470
		Telephone:	(561) 687-5944
		Fax No:	(561) 471-7427
		Email:		rreed@pbia.org

There will be a non-refundable service charge of $75.00 to obtain a paper copy of the proposal.  Checks or Money Orders should be made payable to the Palm Beach County Board of County Commissioners.  Please include your name, address, telephone number and RFP No. PB 20-7 with your Check or Money Order.
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